

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DIVISION OF HUMAN RESOURCES

Jim Gray Mayor

Sally Hamilton Chief Administrative Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jim Gray, Mayor

Sally Hamilton, Chief Administrative Officer

Council Members

FROM:

ohn Maxwell by Im Walters

John Maxwell, Director Division of Human Resources

DATE:

April 23, 2015

SUBJECT:

Department Name Change - Department of Information Technology

We request Council authorization to change the name of the Office of Chief Information Officer to the Department of Information Technology, effective upon passage of Council.

This request is being made to unite separate organizations and align structure to create a department name that reflects requested services such Cyber Security, Cloud Services, Broadband and wireless connectivity.

The fiscal impact for FY2015 will be budget neutral.

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Alisha Lyle at (859) 258-3957.

Log #15-0064